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Harborview Building Steam to Hot Water Conversion

This addendum serves to notify all bidders of the following changes to the solicitation

documents:

1- The bid due date has been changed to Tuesday, April 11, 2023 at 2:00 PM.

2- The mandatory pre-bid meeting sign-in sheet has been uploaded to the City of Duluth

website’s purchasing page and Bid Express.

Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum by checking the acknowledgment box within the

www.bidexpress.com solicitation.

Posted: April 4, 2023



